
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Primate of Armenian Orthodox of Iraq, renews call
to manage diversity

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Primate of the Armenian

Diocese  of  Iraq,  Archimandrite  Oshagan  Gulgulian,  and  the  accompanying  delegation  on

30/11/2022. His Eminence congratulated Archimandrite Oshagan for winning the elections to lead

the sect in Iraq, renewing his call to invest in Iraq’s diversity by managing it correctly, and

adopting the Iraqi components as a bridge to communicate with the countries and peoples of the

world.

His Eminence discussed with the Primate of the Armenian Diocese the social reality in Iraq, and

the reality of the Christian component, considering the Christian component as a qualitative

addition to the Iraqi society, it can’t be measured by numbers, it can only be measured by its

social value and rich culture.


